The Library Advisory Board meets the 4th Monday of every month. With the holidays
approaching, we need to discuss meetings on the following dates:

e Monday, November 25, 2024
e Monday, December 23, 2024

Typically, the Board does not meet in December due to the holidays. The question is do we want
to meet on the Monday in November as it is the week of Thanksgiving.

If we choose not to meet in November, then our next meeting date is January 27, 2025.

Here are the dates for 2025 term:
January 27

February 24

March 24

April 28

June 30

Note there is no meeting in May as it falls on the 26th which is a holiday (Memorial Day).



